
 

                          
 

REMINDER!!! 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
In recent years the number of children who have allergies has 
increased and we, as a staff, work hard to ensure the health and well 
being of all the children in our care. 
 
I would therefore like to inform you that our school is an 

ALL NUT FREE and POPCORN FREE school.  
Please make sure that your children do not bring anything made with 
peanut oil or any nut spread, including almond butter into the school. 
 
Thank you so much for helping us to safeguard the well-being of all 
the children. 
 
 
Ilene 
 


